

Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Thursday 16 th December 2021
Dear Parents/Carers Miss Caswell Leaving
I would like to inform you that Miss Caswell will be leaving the school at the end of the term to take up a promotive post working with families within the city.
We would like to thank her for all of her hard work and commitment to the school and wish her every happiness and success in her future career.
All of the staff at Whitmore Park would like to wish the children and families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
Yours sincerely
Jacqueline McGibney
Head Teacher

Tel: 024 7633 5697













